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The Doe Fund affordable/supportive housing residence wins
Queens & Bronx building association award
December 14, 2021 - Front Section

New York, NY The Doe Fund's Villa House residence won the Excellence in Residential Apartment
Buildings Award from the Queens & Bronx Building Association. With more than 300 member
companies, the QBBA has been one of New York City’s leading construction-related trade
organizations since 1967.

Villa House, located at 3188 Villa ave. in the Bronx, is home to over 68 residents. Originally opened
in 2020, Villa House was designed by DelLaCour Ferrara & Church Architects and the building
contractor was Mega Contracting Group, LLC.

Sixty percent of the 10-story building’s units are reserved for formerly homeless individuals, while
the remaining 40 percent are occupied by individuals and households formerly on the NYCHA
walitlist. The Doe Fund provides onsite supportive services to residents, including comprehensive
case management, linkages to health care, and other critical services..

“We are very proud and fortunate to have worked with The Doe Fund’'s amazing team and the
talented DelLaCour Ferrara & Church Architects to construct this beautiful building that will provide
much needed quality affordable housing to many New York families.” Hercules Argyriou of Mega
Contracting Group, a member of the QBBA.

“The Villa Avenue project is a testament to The Doe Fund’'s commitment to affordable and
supportive housing. QBBA is excited and honored to present the Excellence in Residential
Apartment Buildings to The Doe Fund,” said George Poulon, president of the Queens & Bronx
Building Association.

John McDonald, executive vice president of The Doe Fund, said, “We are honored to receive this
acknowledgment from the Queens & Bronx Building Association. Villa House—and more supportive
and deeply affordable housing—will be an essential component of New York City’s inclusive
recovery. When we invest in this kind of desperately needed housing, we're investing in entire
communities that for too long have gone underserved. We're investing in solutions to the
homelessness and housing crises. We're investing in human capital and dignity.”
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